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Under the Freedom of Information Act, it may be necessary to release this document and related 
correspondence and records upon request.  If OCR receives such a request, it will seek to protect, 
to the extent provided by law, personally identifiable information that, if released, could 
reasonably be expected to constitute an unwarranted invasion of personal privacy. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tiffany Lyttle, Compliance Team Attorney, at (646) 428-
3754 or tiffany.lyttle@ed.gov; Lauren Numeroff, Compliance Team Attorney, at (646) 428-3895 
or lauren.numeroff@ed.gov; or me, at (646) 428-3901 or alexander.artz@ed.gov.  
 
       Sincerely, 
        
 
 
       Alexander H. Artz 
             Compliance Team Leader 
 
cc: Cameron T. Norris, Esq. 
 




